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Pilon, Janet

Subject: 310 Frances Road High Rise Residential Building Proposal

From: Sharon Williams

Sent: May 20, 2019 4:29 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: 310 Frances Road High Rise Residential Building Proposal

"Dear Honourable Mayor & Council, Please take back your delegated authority for Site Plan Control / Approval on
the application for 310 Frances. As per the Planning Act, you have carriage and in the best interest of all citizens, it is
incumbent upon you that approval for a build of this massive scale rests with all City of Hamilton elected

representatives"”
There are several factors and concerns that need to be addressed and more research into impact on neighbours, traffic,

environment and infrastructure on such a very high level building.
You need to open dialogue and heat the concerns to all of us impacted

Thank you and please allow our input before any final approvals to build are permitted .

Sharon Williams.
Resident of 485 Green Rd. Stoney Creek.

Sent from my iPad




